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Chief of Police:   
During the 28 days prior to today, the Police Department logged 89 calls for service.  
Twenty-four were traffic stops. 
   

• Since the passage of the SOAR municipal code, the Department has been 
working with the City Planner to make sure the new warning signs are in 
compliance with Ruston’s standard and with Mr. Johnson to get them installed.  
We are also designing a new city infraction form for submission to the printer, 
and once they are, we will conduct training for the officers regarding the new 
law.  Our goal is to commence enforcement within the next 3 weeks. 
 

• Two part-time officers, both previously retired from other agencies, have 
resigned in the last month.  One retired deputy-sheriff from Michigan has been 
hired, with two others in background. 
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